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Code of Conduct 

PLAYERS and PARENTS / GUARDIANS CONDUCT CODE 

2017 PLAYING SEASON 

As a member1 of the New Westminster Minor Lacrosse Association I state the following: 

 I will refrain from using foul or negative language. 

 I will participate in all games, practices and team events as often as I am able and in a positive, 
respectful way. 

 I will always represent New Westminster Minor Lacrosse in a positive, respectful way. 

 I will not verbally or physically abuse a game official. 

 I will demonstrate courtesy and respect for all players, spectators, officials, and coaches 
regardless of association. 

 I (and my guest(s)) will demonstrate good sportsmanship by showing respect and courtesy, and 
by demonstrating positive support for all players, coaches, officials and spectators at every 
game, practice or other sporting event, regardless of association. 

 I realize that I (and my guest(s)) may be removed from the game, practice, or facility and 
possibly expelled from the association if I should engage in any kind of unsportsmanlike conduct 
with any official, coach, player, or parent such as booing and taunting; refusing to shake hands; 
or using profane language of gestures. 

 I will wear the Salmonbellies uniform with pride (Game shorts, Jerseys) and treat it with the 
respect it deserves.  Jerseys should be brought to and from games on a hanger. 

Player Name:____________________________ Player Signature:__________________________ 

Parent Name:____________________________Parent Signature:__________________________ 

Parent Name:____________________________Parent Signature___________________________ 

 

Division Name:__________________________ Tier:______________ 

Coach Name:____________________________ Coach Signature:___________________________ 
                                                      
1
 Parents or guardians of boys and girls who are registered with the NWMLA and all coaches, managers and 

referees involved in NWMLA are members of the association 


